
 

    

Federal Communications Commission 
Equipment Authorization Branch 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 

 
Change In ID Authorization Letter  
 

To whom it may concern: 
 

This letter grants authorization for representative of LITE-ON Technology Corp. to apply to FCC for a change in 

identification as specified under 47CFR2.933 of the FCC rules. This authorization applies to u-blox AG, FCC ID: 
XPYLILYW1 (grant date: 07/13/2016). We are aware that LITE-ON Technology Corp. intends to market the above 

referenced product under their own FCC ID: PPQLILYW131. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

_______________________________ 

    Filip Kruzela 
Job Title and Dept.:  Certification Manager, u-blox AG 

 

Date: February 11, 2022  

Registered office:  

u-blox AG  

Zürcherstrasse 68 

8800 Thalwil 

Switzerland 

 

Company  number: CH-020.3.020.161-7 

 

info@u-blox.com 

support@u-blox.com 

 


